
Flat Rock “Eagles” ~ Week at a Glance 
 

 

Monday, March 16, 2020 – Friday, March 20,2020 

SCHOOL CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
*Parents please keep in mind our 15-minute rule that all students must be picked up within 15 minutes after 

athletic events, after school practices, rehearsals and other activities, or your child may be prohibited from 

participating in future events. The above dates and more can be viewed on our school website at 

http://www.fcboe.org/frms. 

Get Connected and Stay Plugged In with Flat Rock Middle School 

@frmseagles  
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Flat Rock Parents and Guardians, 

 

Due to the recent school closures in Fayette County, all buildings will be closed and inaccessible until further 

notice. If a student needs to pick up any items such as, books, Chromebooks, materials, or possessions out of 

their locker they must do so today by 3:00 pm. 

 

Virtual Learning activities are being created by all academic and connection teachers during the school closure. 

Students may access teacher blackboards for directions or email them directly. 

 

The priority for our system and school is student safety and well-being. Our goal is to allow students to also 

be engaged academically while they are out so they may continue to develop and learn. We look forward to 

providing continued educational experiences through virtual access for our students while they are home. 

 

More information will be forthcoming from our district.  

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 

https://www.fcboe.org/site/COVID-19 
 

http://www.fcboe.org/frms
https://www.fcboe.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=10&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=15158&PageID=1


Leadership Word of the month for March 
~Self-Discipline~ 

Having a strong sense of self-control in order to reach a desired goal or to rise to your 
commitments or principles. 

 
Leadership Trait of the Week 

March 9th – March 13th  

“Courageous” 

Quentin Lunderman 

 “Student of the Week”
 

 

Courageous - the attitude of facing or dealing with anything recognized as dangerous, 
difficult, or painful, instead of avoiding it. 

 

Quentin is not afraid of stepping into greatness. He is intelligent, articulate, 
witty and exudes a quiet strength not seen in a lot of our seventh-grade 

students. He is an exceptional music producer and his music production 
project won first place at the regional Georgia Student Technology 

Competition. He is a superior collaborative partner and is ready and willing to 
assist any fellow classmate. This student rises to any challenge and does not 

allow minor setbacks to interrupt his mission and purpose to obtain 
knowledge. Congratulations Quentin Lunderman! 

 

 

 

The Community for Creativity at Flat Rock Middle School includes one 
designated STEAM cohort on each grade-level.  The STEAM cohort 
application window for the 2020-21 school year is now open.  Students 
who are currently assigned to a 6th or 7th grade STEAM cohort do not 
need to reapply, as they will automatically be reconsidered for 
continuation in the program. Any rising 6th, 7th, or 8th grader who 
wishes to apply should click here or visit the following link for more 

information: FRMS.Steam2020   

 
Attention, 8th grade parents!!  A great way to commemorate your 8th grader's last year in 
middle school is with an ad!  The deadline for yearbook ads for your 8th grader is quickly 
approaching.  Go online at yearbookordercenter.com (Order #16550) to design and 
purchase your child's ad by Sunday March 8th. Yearbooks are on sale online 
at yearbookordercenter.com  The order number is #16550.  The cost is $55.  The 
deadline to order online is Friday, April 3rd.  Any questions or concerns regarding 
yearbooks should be directed to Mrs. Burnett at burnett.dionne@mail.fcboe.org or 
770.969.2830 ext.230 

Whitewater Middle School’s  
Chess Club is looking to hold 
a summer chess camp for  
rising 3rd-9th graders.  If your child  
might possibly be interested in attending, 
please complete this interest survey:  

https://forms.summerchessclub 

If you are a parent of a FRMS 
rising 8th grader and are 

interested in or would like more 
information on the REACH 

Georgia Scholarship, please 
contact Mrs. Dionne Burnett. 

(770) 969-2830 ext. 230 
Burnett.dionne@mail.fcboe.org 

  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MqA1UkkEfs4S9oVjRUKf7LtBPthCHxU5M_VV9MhD-sw/edit?usp=sharing
https://tinyurl.com/frmssteam2020
http://yearbookordercenter.com/
http://yearbookordercenter.com/
mailto:burnett.dionne@mail.fcboe.org
https://forms.gle/jhgXM9HN5yk5ijpU8
mailto:Burnett.dionne@mail.fcboe.org

